
 

  

     
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 21-146 20th April 2021 
 

 

The number of DNR’s filed against patients in 2020 – 2021 
The Health Board does not hold a register of DNR’s and in order to gather this 

information we would have to carry out a specific exercise of reviewing patients 
records to establish if a DNR was completed.  We have established that in order 

to comply with your request it would exceed the appropriate costs limit under 
Section 12 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 which is currently £450.  As 

you will be aware this is not an exemption which requires us to consider the 
application of the public interest test. 

 
The number of DNR’s filed against patients in 2019 - 2020 

Please refer to Q1. 
 

I am requesting this information as I wish to know how much of an 
increase there has been. 

Please refer to Q1. 
 


